

September 29, 2017

Re: Charter Communications - Upcoming Changes

Dear Municipal Official:

I am providing you with this notice as part of our ongoing efforts to keep you apprised of developments affecting Charter subscribers in your community.

Effective on or after October 30, 2017, Sportsman Channel programming will no longer be available on our Spectrum TV channel lineup.

For a complete lineup, visit spectrum.com/channels.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 774-243-9735 or via email at Anna.Lucey@charter.com.

Sincerely,

Anna P. Lucey

Director, Government Affairs Charter Communications